
 
Dear Parents,  
 

You can now use CareConnect scanning to sign in/out your children from 

your mobile devices! See below instructions: 

 
Why is this great? 
 

• Fast: No more waiting in line to sign-in on paper or a tablet. You can also sign-
in and out multiple siblings at the same time. 

• Flexible: If you don’t have your phone, you can still use the Parent Kiosk 
device that is set up by your provider to sign in or out.  

• Contactless: Keep contact to minimum and meet CDC recommended 

guidance for childcare program health and safety compliance.  
• Secure: Only approved guardian with a valid PIN code can pick up or drop off.  
• Approved: Meet child licensing requirement and childcare agency’s 

compliance regulation. 


